
 

 

 

 

 

Grace Good Shepherd Church 

ATTN: Deborah Hubbard 

PO Box 2446 

McKinleyville, CA. 

95519 

 

Re: 1450 Hiller Termination of License Agreement 

 

Dear Pastor Hubbard, 

 

 The county presently has a License Agreement with you dated April 7, 2009 and 

amended on Jan 26, 2010; Jan 24, 2012; July 24, 2012; and Feb 24, 2015, for exclusive use of a 

portion of your facility at 1450 Hiller Rd., McKinelyeville on a month-to-month basis.   

 

 Per Section 3 – TERM of the 2009 License Agreement and amended on Feb. 24, 2015, 

the License shall continue on a month-to-month basis unless either party gives thirty (30) days 

written notice to terminate to the other party.  

 

This letter is to inform you that the County of Humboldt wishes to exercise the termination of 

this License, effective May 8, 2022.  Per Section 4 – RENT of the 2009 License Agreement, the 

county’s final prorated license payment shall be made for the month of May in the amount of 

$93.33. 

 

We thank you very much and it was a pleasure to be your tenant. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jared James Fisher 

Senior Real Property Agent 

County of Humboldt Dept. of Public Works 

1106 Second St. 

Eureka, CA 95501 

 

CC: DHHS 


